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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
 
Dear Staff, students and parents/guardians, 
 

Welcome to term 2 and may it be full of the light of Christ’s glorious Resurrection. We enter this term hopeful and 
blessed. There is much to look forward to this term including Mother’s Day stall and Mass, Y4 Holy Communion, ongoing 
K-12 collaboration, NAPLAN, end of semester assessments, swimming and athletics carnivals, Careers expo, camps etc. 
I invite you all to participate in any capacity that you can. 
 

 
 

OUR IDENTITY 
 

 

Maronite College of the Holy Family merit award system involves students 
achieving 6 merit stamps in areas of curriculum, extra curriculum and personal 
development, upon which they will receive an All-Rounder award, followed by 
a Bronze, Silver and finally the Principal’s award. 
 

All-Rounder Awards 
 Anthony Semaan, Raymond Sassine, Jerome Elias (Year 1) 
 Lucia Grace Saad (Year 4) 
 Cynthia Makari (Year 5) 
 Anthony Khawaja, Joseph Layoun (Year 8) 

 

Bronze Awards 
 Anthony Semaan, Raymond Sassine (Year 1) 
 Anthony Khawaja, Joseph Layoun, Charbel Al Hakim (Year 8) 

 

OUR LEARNERS 
 

Introducing MC's Moment Makers! MCHF Photography Club 2022 kick off with the Secondary Swimming Carnival. 

 
 

We are looking for Primary teachers and a Maths teacher to commence ASAP. 
Please email your resume to mghosn@mchf.nsw.edu.au 
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Primary and Secondary ANZAC Remembrance Ceremonies 

 

  
 

Year 12 Biology excursion to the Museum of Human Disease to study infectious and non-infectious. 
Well done to the Senior Basketball Team on an outstanding season! 6 wins and 1 defeat in the regular season 
resulted in a 2nd Place finish and Semi-Final. Unfortunately, after a valiant effort, MCHF went down to SJPII 29-
24. The boys should be commended on their efforts this season. A bright future ahead for Basketball at MCHF. 



  
 

On Tuesday 26th April 2022, selected members of our staff participated in First Aid Training and Warden Training. 
Staff who completed the First Aid training updated their knowledge and skills in providing first aid. Other members 

of our staff participated in Warden Training to update and refresh our knowledge in our roles as wardens, in the 
event of an evacuation.  Staff also undertook Professional Learning.  Discussion and interaction was very lively. 

 
 

Year 12 HSC Holiday Classes 

 
   

On Saturday 16th April, a group of Year 12 students, along with Ms Khattar and Ms Delimitros, joined Heaven on 
Earth in feeding the homeless at Prince Alfred Park, Parramatta.   

Another group of kind and generous people - Ms Macura, Ms LeMerle, Mr Abood and Senior students!       



 
 

OUR COMMUNITY 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Monday 2nd May 2022 – Years 7, 8, 11 Vaccinations (+ Year 9 Catch-ups) 

Wednesday 5th to Wednesday 25th May – Year 6 into 7 Enrolment Interviews 
Monday 2nd to Friday 13th May 2022 – VET Work Placement 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 – Mother’s Day Stall 
Friday 6th May 2022 – Mother’s Day Mass (Years K-12) at 9am 

 

MOTHER’S DAY STALL 
Our Parent Association’s Mother’s Day Stall will be held on Wednesday 4th May 2022.  We have a wide range of gifts 
for mothers and grandmothers from 50c to $35.  Please ensure to place any money for your child securely in an 
envelope.  We encourage you to support our PA. There will be plenty of gifts to choose from. 
 

Parent Association Mother’s Day Raffle 
The PA will be hosting a Mother’s Day Raffle for one day only on Wednesday 4th May 2022 thanks to very generous 
members of our College and wider community for donating prizes.   Tickets are $1 each and can be purchased at the 
Mother’s Day Stall and will be drawn that afternoon.   There are a wide range of prizes to be won to make Mother’s 
Day that extra special!  Thank you to all those who donated towards the raffle: Mezza With Love, Cake Mail, Craft 
Supplies, and Luxeadore.co 

 
REMINDER - Kindy Enrolments for 2023 are OPEN!  Please fill out the enrolment form to register your child 
(https://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/MCHF-Enrolment-Form-7.12.21.pdf) and email to 
jishac@mchf.nsw.edu.au .  Interviews will be held in May.  Parents will be notified closer to the date. 
 
STUDENTS WITH MEDICAL CONDITIONS 
If you have not already sent in the paperwork regarding any medical conditions your children may have, please do so 
immediately.  You can bring/send it in or email jishac@mchf.nsw.edu.au . 

 
Connect with us through: 

Website: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/   Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/mchfparramatta/ 
Instagram -  https://www.instagram.com/mchf2325/  

LinkedIn:  https://au.linkedin.com/company/maronite-college-of-the-holy-family 
Email: Admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au Phone: 02 9633 6600 
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